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Help us celebrate 
45 Years of  

Popcorn Park  
Animal Refuge!YEARS

CELEBRATION JOURNAL
FULL PAGE 
Business ad or congratulatory message  
$250 color/$200 B&W

HALF PAGE 
Business ad or congratulatory message  
$150 color/$100 B&W

QUARTER PAGE 
Business ad or congratulatory message  
$75 color/$50 B&W

The inception of Popcorn Park began in  
September of 1977 when a raccoon entered our 
care after being badly injured by a leghold trap. 
Due to the severity of his injuries, the raccoon  
later known as Rigby, was unable to be released 

into the wild. Popcorn Park has grown immensely 
over the last 45 years and we are looking forward to 
continued expansion. Our five-year plan paves the 
way for future growth and allows us to help even 
more animals in need. Your contribution to our 

Celebration Journal is not only instrumental  
to the animals in our care, but honors animals past 

and memories created at Popcorn Park.

For more information,  
call 609-693-1900

or email events@ahsppz.org


